
November 6, 2017 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

107 Jervis Drive  
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 The Planning and Zoning Commission for the Town of Golden Meadow met on Monday, 
November 6, 2017 at 6:30 P.M. to discuss the division of property owned by Ordoyne Griffin, Jr. 
 
 Those present were:  Chairman Troy Dufrene 
    Mr. Peter Pitre 
    Mr. McNeely Rome, Jr. 
 
 Others attending were Ernest Cheramie, Mary Griffin, Ordoyne Griffin, Jr., and Kyle 
Williams. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene presented the plat dated August 16, 2017 from Picciola & 
Associates, Inc. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene presented several questions in which the parties involved could 
not answer.  The lots do not meet the required 12,000 sq. ft. 
 
 Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. Peter Pitre seconded denying the division 
of property owned by Mr. Ordoyne Griffin, Jr.  The motion was unanimously approved.  
 
 With no further business to discuss, Mr. Peter Pitre presented a motion and Mr. McNeely 
Rome, Jr. seconded approving this meeting at 6:51 P.M.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
        ___________________________  
        CHAIRMAN TROY DUFRENE 
 
 
 
  


